October, 2020

Dear Parents,

October is a month filled with lots of fun activities! We will begin with our fire safety unit then have fun learning about farms. We will finish up the month with a unit on pumpkins.

We do not celebrate Halloween at Bear Creek UMC School. Please refrain from sending your child to school in a costume. Thanks!

We have a birthday in October. (Celebrating Nora's birthday on the 15th.) If you desire to send a birthday treat, please send individually, pre-wrapped, treats from the grocery store. Please <u>do not</u> send homemade treats! Sorry – but this is a new policy during the pandemic.

Our class is growing! We have Kate McKee who started on September 29th and Colton Walker who will be starting October 1st. We are super excited to have new friends in our class and we are now up to six (6) students! ©

Phone conferences will be held during the month of October. Be thinking about any questions you might have or issues you would like to discuss. We will be contacting you later this month.

Your children are wonderful! We are having a great time learning and growing together! Thanks again for sharing your child with us this year. It is going to be great year!

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call or email me!

Sincerely,

Regina Zarse

Cell #: 713-516-0552

Email: bluebirds@bcumcs.org